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Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South fruit Street, Suite I 0
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Abenaki Water Company — Belmont, NH Docket DW 1 5- 1 99; Cancellation of
Supplement No. 2 to the tariff

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Abenaki Water Company (AWC) is submitting to the NH Public Utilities Commission
(“NRPUC”) a Cancellation of Supplement #2 to the NHPUC No. I — Sewer Tariff for Recovery
of Uncollected Revenue for the Lakeland Sewer System. The recovery of uncollected revenue
was approved by the NHPUC in Order No. 26,257 in the above referenced docket.

information, please contact me at 860-747-1665.
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The original and 2 copies of the Cancellation of Supplemental #2 have been mailed to the
NHPUC at the address above. The service list will receive the electronic version only.
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